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The PSA’s membership application forms were reviewed 
and amended to keep pace with legislative and business 
changes. The effected changes will further improve clar-
ity and assist members and prospective members to un-
derstand how their personal information will be used by 
the PSA.

Additions were made to the PSA membership application 
and pensioner membership application forms to refer to 
the PSA Privacy Policy, which is available on the PSA 
website (www.psa.co.za). A clause was added to the ap-
plication forms to inform prospective members that when 
PSA membership is taken up, they agree to the PSA’s 
Privacy Policy. 

Furthermore, the membership application form was en-
hanced with an explanation at the debit-order tick box, 
that should a member select the option of a debit-order 
payment method (rather than a stop-order payment), an 
agency-shop fee would also be payable by the member, 
if employed in the Public Service. 

The PSA Board of Directors has approved student mem-
bership for student Nurses, Police, and Department of 
Correctional Services students as well as National Pros-
ecuting Authority students. Such students will pay a 
discounted PSA membership fee, of 50% of the normal 
fee. The student membership fee will only be applicable 
during the student appointment period, where after the 
full membership fee be automatically implemented. 

The PSA Membership Management System was en-
hanced to accept such student membership applications. 

A special application form was specifically developed 
for prospective PSA student members. The 
student member application form is identified by the
word “STUDENT” indicated in red at the top of the 
application form. 

Other specific fields to be completed in full to ensure a 
successful application, are: 

•  Student membership start and end date.
•  A tick box to check that proof of the student 
   appointment (letter) is attached to the membership 
   application form
•  Student members can only use the stop-order payment 
   method. The membership fee will be deducted from the 
   student’s salary. 

The PSA thus now have three membership application 
forms, targeting student members, ordinary members, 
and pensioner members.

The latest membership application forms are available 
from the PSA’s website at www.psa.co.za.

PSA membership application forms:
What is NEW?


